As always, we need your support to
run these events.

We will be putting a request out
nearer the time for any support you
can give.

We've listened to feedback regarding
our Key Stage 1, Santa event and
we are looking to change things up
this year to ensure we are not
limited in terms of ticket numbers.

By running a Santa event during
the school day we can ensure all of
the Key Stage 1 children are
involved.

Plans will be confirmed and Details
will be sent out in plenty of time.

Dates for your Diary

2224 November
Key Stage 2 Disco

December
Key Stage 1
Storytime with Santa

6th December
Christmas Fair
After School Event




